
 
 

CITY OF PEARLAND, TEXAS 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

PROPOSED FISCAL YEAR 2024-2025 BUDGET  
 
The City Council of the City of Pearland, Texas will conduct a Public 
Hearing on the proposed fiscal year 2024-2025 budget on 
September 9, 2024. The Public Hearing will be conducted at 6:30 PM 
in the City Council Chambers located at 3519 Liberty Drive, 
Pearland, TX 77581.  
 
This budget will raise more total property taxes than last year's 
budget by $5,013,896 and 7.11%, and of that amount, $1,228,191 
is tax revenue to be raised from new property added to the tax 
roll this year. 
 
At said hearing all interested parties shall have the right and 
opportunity to appear and be heard on the subject. 
 

If you plan to attend this public meeting and you have a disability that 
requires special arrangements at the meeting, please contact the 
City Secretary at 281.652.1840 or by e-mail at 
citysecretary@pearlandtx.gov. Requests for special services must 
be received forty-eight (48) hours prior to the meeting time. 
Reasonable accommodations will be made to assist your needs. 
 

Frances Aguilar, TRMC, MMC 
City Secretary 
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